Memo

October 26, 2011

Ian Baillie Primary School

On Friday, October 28, 2011 the student’s are asked to wear orange and black to celebrate Halloween. We are asking that the children do not wear their Halloween costumes to school. Too often pieces of the costume get lost which causes heart ache for the child. 

We will be having draws for students who wear black and orange! Teachers will be celebrating Halloween in their classes during Friday afternoon and will send a separate note explaining the details. Keep in mind when sending treats that Ian Baillie encourages healthy snacks. 
Monday is status quo at Ian Baillie. All Halloween celebrations will take place on Friday and it will be business as usual on Monday.

Just a reminder that the Home and School is hosting the Haunted House and Halloween Movie Fundraiser on Friday night starting at 6:00. This promises to be a fun filled evening. As well, the next Home and School meeting is November 6, 2011. 
Our end of the month assembly is at 8:40 on Friday, October 28 for those parents who wish to come. 

We will be having a practice for our lockdown during the next week or so. Please talk with your child about this and explain that this is just a practice and encourage your child to talk about this at home. Thank you so much.

Picture retakes are Thursday, October 27 for those who requested. 

Reminder we are having a literacy day tomorrow and students are encouraged to bring a book that they can swap with a friend. 
Mad Science will be cancelled on Monday due to Halloween. It will be tagged on at the end. 
